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The Board of Management met for their 3rd meeting of the school year on January 31st 2019. 

The Principal reported on the  successful Literacy week, Speech Competition, Philosophy week and 

the Transition Year trip to Nepal. The Green schools committee have been very active and will have a 

Green Schools Inspection in the coming week. 

Discussions took place about the connecting the school to public transport and it was agreed that a 

submission would be made under the Local Area Development Plan. 

An analysis of the student achievement for different subjects in the Leaving Certificate was 

presented and discussed. Staff planning for the upcoming school  year was also discussed. 

The Bursar presented the audited accounts for last year and the financial forecast for the current 

year was provided. Transport arrangements were discussed and parents will be contacted after mid-

term about signing up to different transport options. 

The Dignity in the Workplace policy was reviewed and approved. An overview of the  School 

Improvement Plan  was given and working groups in the learning and teaching, well-being, 

environment and community have started working.  


